Seaside School District No. 10
Invitation to Bid RFP
for
MOVE SERVICES BASED UPON QUALIFICATIONS
Proposals due June 5th, 2020 at 2:00 pm (PT)

Seaside School District No. 10 is requesting proposals for Move Services for Seaside’s School District High
School, Broadway Middle School, and the new Pacific Ridge Elementary School.

On Wednesday, May 6th, 2020, the Request for Proposal documents may be obtained from the District through
the SSD’s website or by contacting Jim Henry, DAY CPM, Owner’s Representative at
stephanie.rodriguez@otak.com.

An additional mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held May 21st, 2020 at 1:00 pm (PT) Meeting
followed by a 2:00 PM (PT) Tour at Gearhart Elementary School.

Sealed submissions can be submitted electronically by via the Owner’s Representative, plainly marked
“Proposal to Provide Move Services — Seaside School District Bond Program and bears the proposer’s
name, address, telephone number and email address.

Attention is called to the provisions of the Oregon Statutes, Chapter 279. The bidder must indicate if bidder is a
resident bidder as defined in ORS 279A.120 and if the contractor and subcontractors are licensed under ORS
701.005 - 701.055.

The Seaside School District No.10 reserves the right to reject any or all proposals that are not in compliance
with all prescribed requirements.

Publish: The Daily Journal of Commerce
ORPIN
Seaside School District



